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The 'Crown Princess' Wants to Run Away
Loved The Princess Diaries, Once Upon a Time and Girl Online? Then you'll love Undercover Princess!
Lottie Pumpkin is an ordinary girl who longs to be a princess, attending Rosewood Hall on a scholarship.
Ellie Wolf is a princess who longs to be ordinary, attending Rosewood Hall to avoid her royal duties in
the kingdom of Maradova. When fate puts the two fourteen-year-olds in the same dorm, it seems like a
natural solution to swap identities: after all, everyone mistakenly believes Lottie to be the princess
anyway. But someone's on to their secret, and at Rosewood nothing is ever as it seems From YouTube
personality Connie Glynn, AKA Nooderella, comes her debut novel, the first in The Rosewood Chronicles
series. The perfect book for teenage girls, join Lottie and Ellie at the mystical and magical Rosewood
Hall.

The Princess Without a Crown
"During the French Revolution, the 11-year-old daughter of King Louis XVI is imprisoned in a dismal
tower. Based on the original journals of the princess" Cf. Our choice, 1998-1999.

Diana, Princess of Wales
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Return to the world of Meg Cabot's bestselling and beloved Princess Diaries series in From the Notebooks
of a Middle School Princess—this time through the illustrated diary of a spunky new heroine: Princess
Mia's long lost half-sister, Olivia! Olivia Grace Clarisse Mignonette Harrison is a completely average
twelve-year-old: average height, average weight, average brown hair of average length, average brown
skin and average hazel eyes. The only things about her that aren't average are her name (too long and
princess themed), her ability to draw animals (useful for her future career as a wildlife illustrator),
and the fact that she is a half-orphan who has never met her father and is forced to live with her aunt
and uncle (who treat her almost like their own kids, so she doesn't want to complain). Then one
completely average day, everything goes wrong: the most popular girl in school, Annabelle Jenkins,
threatens to beat her up, the principal gives her a demerit, and she's knocked down at the bus stop . .
. Until a limo containing Princess Mia Thermopolis of Genovia pulls up to invite her to New York to
finally meet her father, who promptly invites her to come live with him, Mia, Grandmère and her two
fabulous poodles . . . . Maybe Olivia Grace Clarisse Mignonette Harrison isn't so average after all!

The Crown
Once upon a time there was a Princess . . . . . . who made a pit stop. While the Birds and Beasts
changed her tires, her Fairy Godmother told her she was in last place! With just one lap left! She might
as well give up! Give up? Not THIS princess! Instead, she hit the gas! Join Her Royal Highness in the
driver’s seat for a mad dash to the finish in this exciting ode to auto racing. With appearances by
fairy tale favorites including the Tortoise and the Hare, the Frog Prince, and ALL of the Wicked
Witches, this rollicking mash-up of race cars and royalty is a true celebration of both girl power and
horsepower.

Princess Academy: Palace of Stone
Robin McKinley's mesmerizing history of Damar is the stuff that legends are made of. The Hero and the
Crown is a dazzling "prequel" to The Blue Sword. Aerin is the only child of the king of Damar, and
should be his rightful heir. But she is also the daughter of a witchwoman of the North, who died when
she was born, and the Damarians cannot trust her. But Aerin's destiny is greater than her father's
people know, for it leads her to battle with Maur, the Black Dragon, and into the wilder Damarian Hills,
where she meets the wizard Luthe. It is he who at last tells her the truth about her mother, and he also
gives over to her hand the Blue Sword, Gonturan. But such gifts as these bear a great price, a price
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Aerin only begins to realize when she faces the evil mage, Agsded, who has seized the Hero's Crown,
greatest treasure and secret strength of Damar.

Undercover Princess
On her quest to stop a bloodthirsty queen, Callie will have to steer a near-sighted dragon, decipher an
ancient riddle, and learn to command a tiara that talks back! And to save the magical world of Albion
she must risk more than she ever thought possible.

The Dark Tower
In a life filled with meaning and accomplishment, Michelle Obama has emerged as one of the
and compelling women of our era. As First Lady of the United States of America, she helped
most welcoming and inclusive White House in history. With unerring honesty and lively wit,
her triumphs and her disappointments, both public and private. A deeply personal reckoning
soul and substance who has steadily defied expectations.

most iconic
create the
she describes
of a woman of

Three Dark Crowns
Only 1 can win the crown. All five books in Kiera Cass's #1 New York Times bestselling Selection series
are now available in this beautiful paperback box set. In Cass's first three books, we learned about the
Selection and were introduced to America Singer, a spirited seventeen-year-old girl who is forced to
compete for the chance to be her country's next princess. In The Heir and The Crown, fans were
introduced to a new era. Twenty years have passed since the events of The One, and America and Maxon's
daughter is the first princess to hold a Selection of her own. Own the full set of Kiera Cass's
bestselling Selection series now!

Seraphina
Inconvenient monster alarms, a sparkly array of princess guests, and spot-on slapstick pacing make for a
party readers will celebrate in this sequel to the New York Times bestseller The Princess in Black.
Today is Princess Magnolia’s birthday party, and she wants everything to be perfect. But just as her
guests are arriving . . . Brring! Brring! The monster alarm! Princess Magnolia runs to the broom closet,
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ditches her frilly clothes, and becomes the Princess in Black! She rushes to the goat pasture, defeats
the monster, and returns to the castle before her guests discover her secret. But every time Princess
Magnolia is about to open her presents, the monster alarm rings again. And every time she rushes back,
it gets harder to keep the other princesses from getting suspicious. Don’t those monsters understand
that now is not a good time for an attack?

The Bitter Kingdom
Diana Spencer grew up to be the princess of Wales. But when she was a little girl, she did not dream she
would become a princess. When she was still quite young, her older sisters went off to boarding school
and her parents decided to live apart. This was very difficult for sensitive Diana, and her self-esteem
began to suffer. Things were not helped when she began feeling inferior to not only an accomplished
older sister, but also her clever younger brother. Diana was a good athlete and was gifted at connecting
with other people. Still, she struggled to find her place in the world. Diana thought marrying the
prince of Wales would make everything okay in her life. Joining the royal family did bring her some
happiness, but in other ways it brought her tremendous pain. Read about the little girl who struggled to
find herself and became one of the most famous and beloved women in history.

The Princess in Black and the Perfect Princess Party
A Chronicle of Crowns is an epic fantasy about characters and tumultuous events that bind them all
together. In the medieval kingdom of Aralia, Lord Benjamin Ashwood and his wife, Lady Dormelle, live a
quiet, peaceful life in the Northern Vale where the winters are bitter and the summer's are harsh.
Surrounded by their family, the quiet life on the border of the unknown is all they ever wanted. Their
lives are turned upside down when the king invites them to the capital to celebrate his fiftieth name
day. They find themselves thrown back into a world they thought they had left behind, full of hidden
agendas, backstabbers and shady dealings - the royal court. Along with characters of every walk of life,
they strive to keep from being swallowed whole by the monsters of the capital. To the far south,
Princess Arthena Condravian is heir to the Halfmoon Empire, an ancient civilization rooted in old world
customs and corrupt leaders. While her father withers away before her eyes, she works in the shadows to
secure her birthright from an overzealous step-mother, bent on placing her own son on the throne. If
she's to keep her place, she must draw on all her skills of manipulation and sublety to remain one step
ahead of her countless enemies. Meanwhile, in the shadows, an ominous cult from a time, long forgotten,
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has resurfaced, sparking chaos and disorder in every corner of the known world. Howell Pendengalle
fights tirelessly against their evil tirade, attempting to thwart their nefarious plans to bring about a
new age of darkness upon the world. These four characters are just a few of the many twisted by fate.
Together, their lives intertwine in a delicate web, where the fate of one, changes the fate of the rest.

Princess Callie and the Totally Amazing Talking Tiara
The New York Times?best-selling series! "Carson joins the ranks of writers like Kristin Cashore, Megan
Whalen Turner, and Tamora Pierce as one of YA's best writers of high fantasy."—Locus In the deeply
satisfying conclusion to the bestselling Girl of Fire and Thorns trilogy, seventeen-year-old sorcererqueen Elisa travels into the unknown realm of the enemy to win back her true love, save her country, and
uncover the final secrets of her destiny. Elisa is a fugitive in her own country. Her enemies have
stolen the man she loves in order to lure her to the gate of darkness. As she and her daring companions
take one last quest into unknown enemy territory to save Hector, Elisa will face hardships she's never
imagined. And she will discover secrets about herself and her world that could change the course of
history. She must rise up as champion—a champion to those who have hated her most. Riveting, surprising,
and achingly romantic, Rae Carson has spun a bold and powerful conclusion to her extraordinary trilogy.

Carve the Mark
The Princess Will Save You is a YA fantasy adventure inspired by The Princess Bride, in which a princess
must rescue her stable boy true love, from the acclaimed author of Sea Witch, Sarah Henning. When a
princess’s commoner true love is kidnapped to coerce her into a political marriage, she doesn’t give
in—she goes to rescue him. When her warrior father, King Sendoa, mysteriously dies, Princess Amarande of
Ardenia is given what would hardly be considered a choice: Marry a stranger at sixteen or lose control
of her family’s crown. But Amarande was raised to be a warrior—not a sacrifice. In an attempt to force
her choice, a neighboring kingdom kidnaps her true love, stable boy Luca. With her kingdom on the brink
of civil war and no one to trust, she’ll need all her skill to save him, her future, and her kingdom.
“Full of inconceivable wit, daring adventure, and cunning political machinationsIt’s as if Sarah Henning
looked into my soul that yearned for a book like The Princess Bride and said—as you wish. And yes, this
is a kissing book.” —Ashley Poston, author of Heart of Iron “The Princess Will Save You is everything we
love about YA fantasy, complete with first love, sweeping adventure, and a fierce heroine who holds her
own. There’s something for everyone in this book.” —Adrienne Young, New York Times bestselling author of
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The Sky in the Deep “An action-packed adventure with a fierce heroine that is sure to enthrall! Sarah
Henning has created a fantasy narrative that weaves together love and betrayal, pirates and swordplay.
Sure to please anyone who grew up loving tales of princesses.” —Emily Lloyd-Jones, author of The Bone
Houses At the Publisher's request, this title is being sold without Digital Rights Management Software
(DRM) applied.

Crown Princess Academy
A thousand years ago, two young lovers were betrayed???Alger Waterlow to his death, and Hanalea, Queen
of the Fells, to a life without love. Now, once again, the Queendom of the Fells seems likely to shatter
apart. For young queen Raisa ana''Marianna, maintaining peace even within her own castle walls is nearly
impossible; tension between wizards and Clan has reached a fevered pitch. With surrounding kingdoms
seeking to prey on the Fells'' inner turmoil, Raisa''s best hope is to unite her people against a common
enemy. But that enemy might be the person with whom she''s falling in love. Through a complicated web of
lies and unholy alliances, former streetlord Han Alister has become a member of the Wizard Council of
the Fells. Navigating the cut-throat world of blue blood politics has never been more dangerous, and Han
seems to inspire hostility among Clan and wizards alike. His only ally is the queen, and despite the
perils involved, Han finds it impossible to ignore his feelings for Raisa. Before long, Han finds
himself in possession of a secret believed to be lost to history, a discovery powerful enough to unite
the people of the Fells. But will the secret die with him before he can use it? A simple, devastating
truth concealed by a thousand-year-old lie at last comes to light in this stunning conclusion to the
Seven Realms series.

Shadows for a Princess
A lively and poignant biography of the young princess who, at the impressionable age of eleven, found
that she was now heiress to the throne, by the New York Times bestselling author of Becoming Queen
Victoria. We can hardly imagine a Britain without Elizabeth II on the throne. It seems to be the job she
was born for. And yet for much of her early life the young princess did not know the role that her
future would hold. She was our accidental Queen. Elizabeth's determination to share in the struggles of
her people marked her out from a young age. Her father initially refused to let her volunteer as a nurse
during the Blitz, but relented when she was 18 and allowed her to work as a mechanic and truck driver
for the Women's Auxiliary Territorial Service. It was her forward-thinking approach that ensured that
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her coronation was televised, against the advice of politicians at the time. Kate Williams reveals how
the 25-year-old young queen carved out a lasting role for herself amid the changes of the 20th century.
Her monarchy would be a very different one to that of her parents and grandparents, and its continuing
popularity in the 21st century owes much to the intelligence and elusive personality of this remarkable
woman.

The Thorn Princess
PRINCESS DIARIES MEETS MADE IN CHELSEA Daisy Winters, average sixteen-year-old, has no desire to live in
the spotlight - but it's not up to you when your perfect older sister is engaged to the Crown Prince of
Scotland. The crown - and the intriguing Miles - might be trying to make Daisy into a lady, but she may
have to rewrite the royal rulebook.

From the Notebooks of a Middle School Princess
"Propulsive and intricate, Greta Kelly has constructed a world of twisting politics and thrilling magic
following a heroine who is both clever and uncompromising, but ultimately, has heart. A stellar read
that I thoroughly enjoyed." -- Emily Duncan, New York Times bestselling author of Wicked Saints A
princess with a powerful and dangerous secret must find a way to save her country from ruthless invaders
in this exciting debut fantasy, the first novel in a thrilling duology packed with heroism, treachery,
magic, and war. Askia became heir to the Frozen Crown of Seravesh because of her devotion to her people.
But her realm is facing a threat she cannot defeat by sheer will alone. The mad emperor of the Roven
Empire has unleashed a horde of invading soldiers to enslave her lands. For months, her warriors have
waged a valiant, stealth battle, yet they cannot stop the enemy’s advancement. Running out of time, she
sets sail for sun-drenched Vishir, the neighboring land to the south, to seek help from its ruler,
Emperor Armaan. A young woman raised in army camps, Askia is ill-equipped to navigate Vishir’s
labyrinthine political games. Her every move sinks her deeper into court intrigues which bewilder and
repel her, leaving her vulnerable not only to enemies gathering at Vishir's gates, but to those behind
the palace walls. And in this glittering court, where secrets are worth more than gold, Askia fears that
one false step will expose her true nature. For Askia is a witch gifted with magical abilities—knowledge
that could destroy not only her life but her people. As her adversaries draw closer, Askia is forced to
make an impossible choice—and no matter what she decides, it may not be enough to prevent Seravesh’s
fall.
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Sophia, Princess Among Beasts
"Gorgeous and richly imagined."—Sara Raasch, New York Times bestselling author of the Snow Like Ashes
series "Teeming with hidden magic and fiery romance."—Sabaa Tahir, #1 New York Times bestselling author
of An Ember in the Ashes Perfect for fans of Shadow and Bone and Red Queen, The Crown’s Game is a
thrilling and atmospheric historical fantasy set in Imperial Russia about two teenagers who must compete
for the right to become the Imperial Enchanter—or die in the process—from debut author Evelyn Skye. Vika
Andreyeva can summon the snow and turn ash into gold. Nikolai Karimov can see through walls and conjure
bridges out of thin air. They are enchanters—the only two in Russia—and with the Ottoman Empire and the
Kazakhs threatening, the tsar needs a powerful enchanter by his side. And so he initiates the Crown’s
Game, an ancient duel of magical skill—the greatest test an enchanter will ever know. The victor becomes
the Imperial Enchanter and the tsar’s most respected adviser. The defeated is sentenced to death. Raised
on tiny Ovchinin Island her whole life, Vika is eager for the chance to show off her talent in the grand
capital of Saint Petersburg. But can she kill another enchanter—even when his magic calls to her like
nothing else ever has? For Nikolai, an orphan, the Crown’s Game is the chance of a lifetime. But his
deadly opponent is a force to be reckoned with—beautiful, whip smart, imaginative—and he can’t stop
thinking about her. And when Pasha, Nikolai’s best friend and heir to the throne, also starts to fall
for the mysterious enchantress, Nikolai must defeat the girl they both love . . . or be killed himself.
As long-buried secrets emerge, threatening the future of the empire, it becomes dangerously clear . . .
the Crown’s Game is not one to lose.

The Affiliate
A princess who has lost her mother and father finds herself in a terrifying world that urgently needs a
queen. Sophia is smart, beautiful, and accomplished, a beloved princess devoted to the people and to
reading books. The kingdom is hers, until she is plunged into a nightmarish realm populated by the awful
beasts she read about as a child. The beasts are real. And so is the great army marching on her castle.
The people look to Sophia for protection. They will all perish unless she can unlock an ancient secret
as profound as life and death itself. Sophia, Princess Among Beasts is a fabulous adventure, and a
stunning mystery. Here again is proof of why James Patterson is the world's most trusted storyteller.

The Frozen Crown
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The Princess Trials
A new vision of knights, dragons, and the fair maiden caught in between . . . Four decades of peace have
done little to ease the mistrust between humans and dragons in the kingdom of Goredd. Folding themselves
into human shape, dragons attend court as ambassadors, and lend their rational, mathematical minds to
universities as scholars and teachers. As the treaty's anniversary draws near, however, tensions are
high. Seraphina has reason to fear both sides. An unusually gifted musician, she joins the court just as
a member of the royal family is murdered. While a sinister plot to destroy the peace is uncovered,
Seraphina struggles to protect the secret behind her musical gift, one so terrible that its discovery
could mean her very life. Seraphina's tortuous journey to self-acceptance will make a magical, indelible
impression on its readers.

The Princess and the Pit Stop
Thirty young women. A handsome prince. A battle to the death Water is scarce. Deserts have taken over
the land. Nuclear war has devastated humanity. Humans live in walled super cities to keep out the
irradiated. The land that was formerly known as America is divided into kingdoms ruled by royal
elites.Born into the lowest Echelon of the Kingdom of Phangloria, sixteen-year-old Zea Calico faces a
life of hunger, thirst, and toil. The only way out of this drudgery is revolution, and Zea is desperate
to help the cause. When the palace calls for candidates to compete to marry Prince Kevon, Zea joins the
Princess Trials to search the palace for weaknesses. The trials should be a fairytale of sumptuous
meals, ballgowns, and romance, but one misplaced word causes Zea to attract the Prince's attention. When
Zea uncovers the man beneath Prince Kevon's public facade, she is at risk of falling in love and losing
sight of her mission. But the televised beauty pageant turns deadly, and Zea must fight for
survival.Perfect for fans of The Hunger Games and The Selection, this exciting tale of courage,
intrigue, and betrayal will have you turning pages.

A Chronicle of Crowns
The final book in Katharine McGee's epic New York Times bestselling Thousandth Floor series When you
have everything, you have everything to lose. Welcome back to New York, 2119. A skyscraper city, fueled
by impossible dreams. Leda just wants to move on from what happened in Dubai. Until a new investigation
forces her to seek help—from the person she’s spent all year trying to forget. Rylin is back in her old
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life, reunited with an old flame. But when she starts seeing Cord again, she finds herself torn: between
two worlds, and two very different boys. Calliope feels trapped, playing a long con that costs more than
she bargained for. What happens when all her lies catch up with her? Watt is still desperately in love
with Leda. He’ll do anything to win her back—even dig up secrets that are better left buried. And now
that Avery is home from England—with a new boyfriend, Max—her life seems more picture-perfect than ever.
So why does she feel like she would rather be anything but perfect? Perfect for fans of Kiera Cass and
Anna Godbersen, and with all the drama, romance and hidden secrets from The Thousandth Floor and The
Dazzling Heights, this explosive finale will not disappoint. “We couldn’t put this one down.” —The Skimm
“The luxe lives of Manhattan’s elite are even more extraordinary in Katharine McGee’s futuristic, highly
addictive page-turner. The irresistible cast of characters lures you into the elevator for an unexpected
ride, packed with wittily prescient high-tech details and good old-fashioned romance and drama. The
Thousandth Floor will give you vertigo and leave you eager for more.” —Cecily von Ziegesar, #1 New York
Times bestselling author of Gossip Girl

The Crimson Crown
New York Times Bestseller What if America had a royal family? If you can't get enough of Harry and
Meghan or Kate and William, meet American princesses Beatrice and Samantha. Crazy Rich Asians meets The
Crown. Perfect for fans of Red, White, and Royal Blue and The Royal We! Two princesses vying for the
ultimate crown. Two girls vying for the prince's heart. This is the story of the American royals. When
America won the Revolutionary War, its people offered General George Washington a crown. Two and a half
centuries later, the House of Washington still sits on the throne. Like most royal families, the
Washingtons have an heir and a spare. A future monarch and a backup battery. Each child knows exactly
what is expected of them. But these aren't just any royals. They're American. As Princess Beatrice gets
closer to becoming America's first queen regnant, the duty she has embraced her entire life suddenly
feels stifling. Nobody cares about the spare except when she's breaking the rules, so Princess Samantha
doesn't care much about anything, either . . . except the one boy who is distinctly off-limits to her.
And then there's Samantha's twin, Prince Jefferson. If he'd been born a generation earlier, he would
have stood first in line for the throne, but the new laws of succession make him third. Most of America
adores their devastatingly handsome prince . . . but two very different girls are vying to capture his
heart. The duty. The intrigue. The Crown. New York Times bestselling author Katharine McGee imagines an
alternate version of the modern world, one where the glittering age of monarchies has not yet faded--and
where love is still powerful enough to change the course of history. "The lives of the American royal
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family will hook you in the very first pages and never let go. Relatable, believable, fantastical,
aspirational, and completely addictive." --Sara Shepard, #1 New York Times bestselling author of the
Pretty Little Liars and Perfectionists series

The Silver Crown
Discover untold secrets with this extraordinary memoir of drama and tragedy by Anne Glenconner—a close
member of the royal circle and lady-in-waiting to Princess Margaret. Anne Glenconner has been at the
center of the royal circle from childhood, when she met and befriended the future Queen Elizabeth II and
her sister, the Princess Margaret. Though the firstborn child of the 5th Earl of Leicester, who
controlled one of the largest estates in England, as a daughter she was deemed "the greatest
disappointment" and unable to inherit. Since then she has needed all her resilience to survive court
life with her sense of humor intact. A unique witness to landmark moments in royal history, Maid of
Honor at Queen Elizabeth's coronation, and a lady in waiting to Princess Margaret until her death in
2002, Anne's life has encompassed extraordinary drama and tragedy. In Lady in Waiting, she will share
many intimate royal stories from her time as Princess Margaret's closest confidante as well as her own
battle for survival: her broken-off first engagement on the basis of her "mad blood"; her 54-year
marriage to the volatile, unfaithful Colin Tennant, Lord Glenconner, who left his fortune to a former
servant; the death in adulthood of two of her sons; a third son she nursed back from a six-month coma
following a horrific motorcycle accident. Through it all, Anne has carried on, traveling the world with
the royal family, including visiting the White House, and developing the Caribbean island of Mustique as
a safe harbor for the rich and famous-hosting Mick Jagger, David Bowie, Raquel Welch, and many other
politicians, aristocrats, and celebrities. With unprecedented insight into the royal family, Lady in
Waiting is a witty, candid, dramatic, at times heart-breaking personal story capturing life in a golden
cage for a woman with no inheritance. New York Times Bestseller USA Today Bestseller The Sunday Times
Bestseller The Globe and Mail Bestseller ABA Indie Bestseller The Times (UK) Memoir of the Year One of
Newsweek's Most Anticipated Books of 2020

Royals
To fulfill their father's dying wish, teenage Countess Meliara and her brother Branaric organize a
revolution against a greedy king.
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Beware, Princess Elizabeth
Ivy Hawthorne has always felt like an outsider, but now she is starting to wonder who-and what-she
really is.She can see people's auras. Animals watch her wherever she goes, and worst of all, sometimes
her dreams actually come true.But recently, things have gone from strange to downright bizarre.The
animals have started following her. Strangers have started watching her. And when she gets angry or
upset, inexplicable things are bound to happen.But the craziest thing of all is the sudden arrival of
Barrett Forbes, a mysterious transfer student who finds her fascinating.The more she gets to know
Barrett, the more she learns about the dark truth behind her lonely, isolated childhood. As she digs
deeper into her past, Ivy discovers the shocking realities about her lineage and where her destiny
lies.Filled with magic, romance, and mystery, The Thorn Princess is the first book in Bekah Harris'
captivating new series, the Iron Crown Faerie Tales.

The Hero and the Crown
Fans of Gossip Girl and Cruel Intentions will be drawn in by this young adult tale of wealth, excess,
and deception, by bestselling authors Elle Kennedy and Jen Frederick, writing as Erin Watt.

The Crown
Imprisonment. Betrayal. Lost love. Murder. What more must a princess endure? Elizabeth Tudor's teenage
and young adult years during the turbulent reigns of Edward and then Mary Tudor are hardly those of a
fairy-tale princess. Her mother has been beheaded by Elizabeth's own father, Henry VIII; her jealous
half sister, Mary, has her locked away in the Tower of London; and her only love interest betrays her in
his own quest for the throne. Told in the voice of the young Elizabeth and ending when she is crowned
queen, this second novel in the exciting series explores the relationship between two sisters who became
mortal enemies. Carolyn Meyer has written an intriguing historical tale that reveals the deep-seated
rivalry between a determined girl who became one of England's most powerful monarchs and the sister who
tried everything to stop her.

Crown Duel
New York Times Bestseller * New York Public Library Best Book of 2016 * Chicago Public Library Best Book
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of 2016 * Kirkus Best Book of the Year Fans of acclaimed author Kendare Blake’s Anna Dressed in Blood
will devour Three Dark Crowns, the first book in a dark and inventive fantasy series about three sisters
who must fight to the death to become queen. In every generation on the island of Fennbirn, a set of
triplets is born: three queens, all equal heirs to the crown and each possessor of a coveted magic.
Mirabella is a fierce elemental, able to spark hungry flames or vicious storms at the snap of her
fingers. Katharine is a poisoner, one who can ingest the deadliest poisons without so much as a
stomachache. Arsinoe, a naturalist, is said to have the ability to bloom the reddest rose and control
the fiercest of lions. But becoming the Queen Crowned isn’t solely a matter of royal birth. Each sister
has to fight for it. And it’s not just a game of win or lose…it’s life or death. The night the sisters
turn sixteen, the battle begins. The last queen standing gets the crown. Don't miss Five Dark Fates, the
thrilling conclusion to the series, coming in September!

The Towering Sky
The official companion to the Emmy-winning Netflix drama chronicling the reign of Queen Elizabeth II,
and starring Claire Foy and John Lithgow, The Crown by Peter Morgan, featuring additional historical
background and beautifully reproduced archival photos and show stills Elizabeth Mountbatten never
expected her father to die so suddenly, so young, leaving her with a throne to fill and a global
institution to govern. Crowned at twenty-five, she was already a wife and mother as she began her
journey towards becoming a queen. As Britain lifted itself out of the shadow of war, the new monarch
faced her own challenges. Her mother doubted her marriage; her uncle-in-exile derided her abilities; her
husband resented the sacrifice of his career and family name; and her rebellious sister embarked on a
love affair that threatened the centuries-old links between the Church and the Crown. This is the story
of how Elizabeth II drew on every ounce of resolve to ensure that the Crown always came out on top.
Written by the show's historical consultant, royal biographer Robert Lacey, and filled with beautifully
reproduced archival photos and show stills, The Crown: The Official Companion: Volume 1 adds expert and
in-depth detail to the events of the series, painting an intimate portrait of life inside Buckingham
Palace and 10 Downing Street. Here is Elizabeth II as we've never seen her before.

Lady in Waiting
"Perfect for fans of THRONE OF GLASS!" --Susan Dennard, NYT bestselling author On the day of her
Presenting, in front of the entire Byern Court, seventeen-year-old Cyrene Strohm's lifelong plans come
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to fruition when she's chosen for one of the most prestigious positions in her homeland—an Affiliate to
the Queen. Or so she thinks. When Cyrene receives a mysterious letter and an unreadable book, she finds
nothing is as it seems. Thrust into a world of dangerous political intrigue and deadly magic, Cyrene's
position only grows more treacherous when she finds herself drawn to the one man she can never have King
Edric himself. Cyrene must decide if love is truly worth the price of freedom. Topics: free romance
books, free romance novels, free young adult books, free young adult novels, free ya novels, free ya
books, free ya fantasy, high fantasy, fantasy series, free books for 2019, free books for adults,
bestselling books, erotic CEO story, hot read, sensual novel, edgy romance, strong female stories, hot
guy, best selling author, K.A. Linde, ka linde, linde, dragons romance ebook, top romance reads, fantasy
romance, paranormal elements, magic, magical characters, action and adventure, young adult teen novel,
myths legends, witches, witchcraft, mage, witches and wizards, young adult, YA, YA magic, fantasy and
magic, YA for adult women, elf magic, elves, fay, fae, fairy, fairies, fae magic, magick, first free in
series, free, free book, free series starter, ascension series, domina, bound, consort, affiliate,
fantasy, royals, empires, thrones, queens, ebooks, princes, princess, imperial courts, nobility, teen,
epic reads, love, fairy tales, crown, happily ever after, coming of age, engagement, kingdom, betrothed,
swords, sorcery.

Rising
Humans now live in a super greenhouse. Seas have risen. Oceans have acidified. And the fight for
resources is deadly. To ensure nothing of this magnitude ever happens again, only those with enough
intelligence and heart will earn the right to bear children and heal the earth. Nine teens must face the
tests of the Proving to decide who will be Bound to this new order. Four of them will challenge the
system in ways even they can't imagine. Nova. The gentle soul who has everything to lose. Kian. The
champion of this new world who's determined to succeed. Dex. The one who'll learn nothing is as it
seems. Wren. The rebel who wants nothing to do with any of it. As the fight to breed becomes a fight to
survive, rules are broken, and hearts are captured. This Proving won't just decide the future of this
new order, it will decide the future of humankind.

Young Elizabeth: The Making of the Queen
At the age of twenty-eight, Princess Ysolde Westbrook is a spinster duchess, the adopted daughter of
Hindera's eccentric monarch. Commoners love their benevolent leader, but the kingdom's gentry take
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offense to the outsider among them. Amid noble plots and demands for her to marry a local aristocrat, an
assassination attempt places her life in peril--if she will not have one of them for a husband, they
would sooner see her dead. Finding allies in strangers with powerful gifts and even darker secrets,
Ysolde must learn what it means to lead and find her own inner strengths. Whether or not she survives
the tangled web of treason will determine the fate of her duchy, the royal family, and the kingdom she
loves. Blend the intrigue of Game of Thrones with a touch of Outlander's romance for an adventurous
fantasy in a whole new realm of magic. Fans of Diana Gabaldon and George R.R. Martin will love the
richly descriptive world of Terraina and its many colorful characters.

American Royals
This long-awaited follow-up to Newbery Honor winner Princess Academy hit the New York Times bestseller
list in the first week of US publication. A rich and compelling fantasy about one girl's journey to
discover where her home and heart truly belong in a divided world is reminiscent of the best writing by
authors like Eva Ibbotson and Cornelia Funke. With a chance to study at the university and live at the
Queen's Castle, Miri leaves village life and is thrust into the bustling chaos of the city. Her best
friend, Britta, has been chosen by the Prince of Asland to be his bride, and the royal wedding is fast
approaching. But helping Britta prepare for her future is not an easy task. When Miri discovers a secret
plot against the royal court - which is motivated by good - she feels torn. Will she choose loyalty to
the princess, or reform for the people? As Miri struggles to resolve this dilemma in her own mind, her
heart is suffering: an old love comforts her; a new crush consumes her; she yearns for her homeland. Can
Miri find her way in this new place, or will she be considered a traitor? The fate of the kingdom is at
stake.

The Crown's Game
Kiera Cass’s #1 New York Times bestselling Selection series has captured the hearts of readers from its
very first page. Now the end of the journey is here. Prepare to be swept off your feet by The Crown—the
eagerly awaited, wonderfully romantic fifth and final book in the Selection series. In The Heir, a new
era dawned in the world of The Selection. Twenty years have passed since America Singer and Prince Maxon
fell in love, and their daughter is the first princess to hold a Selection of her own. Eadlyn didn’t
think she would find a real partner among the Selection’s thirty-five suitors, let alone true love. But
sometimes the heart has a way of surprising you…and now Eadlyn must make a choice that feels more
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difficult—and more important—than she ever expected.

The Selection Series 1-5: the Selection, the Elite, the One, the HeirAnd the Crown
This is one crown you don't want. Born and raised in the Dregs, the last thing I expected was the
"honor" of being recruited to Crown Princess Academy. And by honor, I mean fighting for my life against
the fae that rule our world. Our first exam is in three weeks and not every student will make it out
alive don't these bimbos realize that? I'm not fooled. I know how ruthless the fae can be. All the
princess initiates are captivated by Lucas, the sexy fae Crown Prince who, in turn, seems fixated on me.
He can't know that I'm actually the most powerful Malice Caster in the Dregs. I'm sure my talents for
the Criminal Guild won't earn me any extra credit in my princess classes. All my life I've stayed one
step ahead of the two-faced fae and their Malice, the out of control black magic that has nearly wiped
out all of humanity. This is my chance to do more than survive--this is my chance to fight back. I'll
play the Crown Prince's game. I'll wear the tiny initiate crown, dance in my glittering pink dress,
survive the deadly exams, and ultimately graduate as the Crown Princess all while he thinks I'm playing
right into his plans. He's in for a surprise when I reveal who I am and wipe that sexy, smug grin off
his face I just hope my heart doesn't forget he's the enemy. Crown Princess Academy: Book 1 is the first
of a planned trilogy. As it is a series, there will be a cliffhanger. This is an upper YA/NA paranormal
and fantasy series with enemies-to-lovers romance and HEA.

The Princess Will Save You
Globally bestselling Divergent author Veronica Roth delivers a breathtaking fantasy featuring an unusual
friendship, an epic love story, and a galaxy-sweeping adventure. #1 New York Times bestseller * Wall
Street Journal bestseller * USA Today bestseller * #1 IndieBound bestseller Praise for Carve the Mark:
“Roth skillfully weaves the careful world-building and intricate web of characters that distinguished
Divergent.” —VOYA (starred review) “Roth offers a richly imagined, often brutal world of political
intrigue and adventure, with a slow-burning romance at its core.” —ALA Booklist Cyra Noavek and Akos
Kereseth have grown up in enemy countries locked in a long-standing fight for dominance over their
shared planet. When Akos and his brother are kidnapped by the ruling Noavek family, Akos is forced to
serve Cyra, the sister of a dictator who governs with violence and fear. Cyra is known for her deadly
power of transferring extraordinary pain unto others with simple touch, and her tyrant brother uses her
as a weapon against those who challenge him. But as Akos fights for his own survival, he recognizes that
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Cyra is also fighting for hers, and that her true gift—resilience—might be what saves them both. When
Akos and Cyra are caught in the middle of a raging rebellion, everything they’ve been led to believe
about their world and themselves must be called into question. But fighting for what’s right might mean
betraying their countries, their families, and each other. When the time comes, will they choose loyalty
or love? And don't miss The Fates Divide, Veronica Roth's powerful follow-up novel!

Becoming
Soon after waking up on her tenth birthday to find a silver crown on her pillow, Ellen's house burns
down, her parents disappear, and she is launched on an adventure involving a trek through the woods, a
castle full of brainwashed captives, and the powerf

Broken Prince
This is a typical enemies-turn-to-lovers romance story between two young men. When Crown Prince Shen
Qinghan actually married Lin Jie, a street vendor, countless girls who adored the prince were
heartbroken. And the cause of this seemingly absurd event was a promise made by the Emperor when he was
young. On the wedding day, the Crown Prince didn't seem happy at all. After all, he did not wish to
marry Lin Jie on his own accord. Lin Jie, who was about to become the crown princess, was also confused.
He had indeed thought of marrying a rich man in the future, but he had never thought of marrying the
current crown prince! Lin Jie wanted to run away from the marriage, but the Crown Prince caught him
while he was climbing the wall. Because his shoes were a bit too big, one shoe fell off and hit the
Crown Prince in the face Lin Jie was so scared, sitting still on the wall. “Get off."Shen Qinghan said,
showing little emotion. This is awkward. ?About the Author? Ye Dong, one of the best BL/Yaoi writers.
Her novels often feature creative storylines and bitter-sweet secret love between main characters. Her
masterpieces include Devil Monarch, Be a Good Lover, Captured by His Gentle Love, The 'Crown Princess'
Wants to Run Away.
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